
 

 

 

 
BBPSRH/Parent/2022-23/32                                                                                   12 May 2022 

 

“Summer vacation is sweet encouragement for your hard work.” 

Dear Parents 

The school has reopened physically after a long gap and the students have been 

working hard since April 4, 2022. Summer vacation for Classes I to V is scheduled 

from 13 May to 30 June 2022. 

Summer Vacation is the best and the most fruitful time for learning and nurturing 

creativity. Therefore, interesting summer vacation assignments have been 

designed for the young learners to keep them engaged and enrichen their subject 

knowledge.  You are requested to ensure that the assignments are submitted as 

per the schedule as the same will be assessed. 

The details of the assignments and submission schedule will be shared with you 

through Google classroom on 16 May 2022. 

The school will reopen on Monday, 4 July 2022.  

Have a great and fun- filled vacation! 

Regards 

 

 

(Geeta Gangwani) 

   Principal 

 


